
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16 April 2024  

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We would like to offer your child the opportunity to come into school at 8:15am on Monday 13 
May 2024 for a pre-SATs breakfast of croissants or cereal. As well as a light breakfast, the 
pupils will have the chance to take part in some calming activities such as drawing or colouring 
to help them prepare for the first of the papers. They will also be able to ask their teachers any 
questions and we will be on hand to help remind them that they are ready. 
 
There is no need to inform us of whether or not your child will attend. Mr Howie will be on the 
Year 6 gate from 8:15am and pupils who wish to come in early may do so. 
 
We are also hoping to have a post – SATs celebration at the end of the week.  
 
In order to help us purchase the items for both the SATs breakfast and the end of week 
celebration, we are asking for a donation to support the costs. Please donate whatever you 
can afford, we know this may be different for different families, although we suggesting around 
£5 to cover both events.  

Please could any donations be made in cash, in a named envelope to the school office by 
Friday 25 April 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 6H@portswoodpri.org.uk 
 
As always, we thank you for your continued support.  

 

Miss Hotston  
UKS2 Phase Lead 
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